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Dear Landowners Affected by the Promenade,

The Town Board of West Point met on December 14th, 2023 and passed the included Resolution #2023-12-14. 
This resolution starts the process of the Assessor’s Plat.  At the December 14th meeting the Town Board also contracted with Grothman & Associates, SC to prepare the Assessor’s Plat for the Town.  Grothman & Associates, SC will complete all the field work and coordinate & schedule meetings with the landowners and address concerns.
A copy of the proposal from Grothman & Associates, SC can be found under “Notices“ on the Town’s website or at the Town Hall.

At a future Town Board meeting the Board will discuss and determine the way the cost will be allocated among the title holders as a special assessment.  

The Town Board meetings are always the 2nd Thursday of each month at 7:00pm, except the January meeting will be held January 11th, immediately following the Town Caucus, which begins at 7:00pm.

Taffy Buchanan
Town Clerk

Town of West Point

